
 

 

     APRIL 2024               
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Spring has finally arrived and that means our classroom is “bursting” with 

excitement. Our unit this month is “Down on the Farm”. We will be learning about 

farm animal names and how the animals help us. We will learn about what grows on 

the farm and the farmer’s work. We will also continue to learn about Weather, 

Spring, and Earth Day. 

 

 We will continue with Show-N-Tell this month and our theme will be 

something that comes from a farm. Please help your child choose one item that 

lives, works, or grows on a farm. 

 

 We are looking forward to sunny April days and ask that you dress your 

children for outside play. Please send your child with a coat for chilly mornings. 

Since outside play may include running and playing on the playground equipment, 

shoes must have a back on them and stay/fit on their feet for safety reasons. 

Tennis shoes are the safest and best shoe for playing outside.  

   

Miss Cassandra Collum 

Mrs. Sara Sharp 

Miss Christina Fox 

Miss Maggie Fitzgibbon 

Ms. Tara Rericha 

    

Important Dates: 

April 1, Monday          School Closed/Easter Monday, Tuition Due 

April 8, Monday    We will operate as a normal preschool day. 
 
 

Holy Family Teddy Bear Club 
322-6648 


